
April 21, 2020  

NSS Special Board Meeting (Zoom) 

 

Members in attendance: Steve Quinn, Tom Holder, Mark Opfer, Gary Kruse, Rusty Jensen, Alan 

Hardt, Bill Weller. Marty Boro, secretary.  

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm. 

 

Alan Hardt motion, Bill Weller second: 

• 2020 NSS league play will consist of one season, not Summer and Fall seasons. 

...PASSED unaminously. 

 

• Hoping for a June 1, start date, for skills testing and draft, and games to start the following 

week, depending on restrictions being lifted and organized sports being allowed to play. Season 

will run 17 weeks and finish in first part of October. Tournament to follow. These parameters are 

tentative, of course, depending upon when restrictions are lifted. 

 

• Registration will remain open for any player that wishes to sign up. Contact Bill Weller. 

 

• Picnic/new Board member elections date remains the same, Monday, July 27. 

 

• Alan Hardt to check on larger facility to use for League Draft. 

 

• Tom Holder to send out updated information to league members as soon as possible. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm. 
 


